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Claims; 

 Well another month as gone by and so we will let you all know about our 

lunch and breakfast numbers. For January we served 18 days in 2019 and 

we served 20 days in 2018. Our breakfast numbers for 2019 are 17,533 

total breakfast meals served. Compared to last year we served 33,026 and 

of course that was with free breakfast for all students in 2018. The most 

recent month to compare to would be November of 2018 when we served 

17 days and our total numbers were 18,255. This works out to be an 

average per day of 974 for January 2019 and we averaged 1,074 per day in 

November 2018. So our numbers are down and we will be looking to see 

why the numbers have come down.  

 The lunch numbers for January 2019 are 47,525 and 52,505 for January 

2018. The per day average for January 2019 is 2,640 and for January 2018 

was 2,625. We are still showing a small increase in the lunch program. We 

are just having a hard time getting students to eat breakfast. 

 Our total reimbursement for January 2019 is $148,788.14 compared to 

$178,959.60 for January 2018. 

Projects; 

 We have finished our point of sale reviews and are now starting to put in 

our application for the summer food program, the NSLP & SBP meal 

programs for the 19-20 school year. We will also start working on our food 

bids for the 19-20 school year.  

 We are almost done repairing our number one freezer box at the 

warehouse and then we can start it back up. After we start that freezer 

back up and make sure that it is running correctly we will move all the 

items out of the number two freezer and shut it down and dry it out so that 

we can repair it also. It has been really nice to have the new freezer box so 

that we can make the repairs to the old boxes. 

Thank you all for your support and hard work for the school district. 


